Hi All,

Due to the slower than Federal Government Francise,

The US Postal Service, I am told some members did not get
the newsletter in time.

The next meeting is Feb. 9,1982.

We are going to be eating breakfast at Sour Dough Charlies on Reynolds Rd. near K-Mart on Sundays at 10:00 A.M.

Dale Foster is looking for someone who has access to a 16mm sound projector for tech. films to be shown at mentings.

January meeting was small, 13 members and 1 guest attended.

Rally May 21,22,23 if we can find a sight.

Don Smith needs to get a head count for the Freeze out Feb. 27, let him know at the next meeting or by phone, any one with snowmobiles there are trails available.

It was suggested at the Jan. meeting to take a survey of Motor cycles riden so go out and count the letters on one side of the gas tank.

For Sale, 1976 R 90/6 with many extras, \$2600.00 to members, \$2800.00 non members. The price goes up Mar. 1st.

\$200.00. Contact Jim Brower 8001 A Cedar Pt. Rd. 0regon, Ohio 43618 Phone 836-7383

Dues are due by the Mar. meeting.

Dan & Braun